








27th November 2018

Dear Parents,

Our School Choir have been invited to sing carols at Airedale Hospital on Tuesday 4th December and at Steeton Nursing Home on Thursday 6th December, at 2 pm on both days.

The children will be accompanied by school staff on the visits and will be back at school for 3.30 pm.  If you wish your child to be included in these visits, please sign the attached slip and return it to school by Friday 30th November.

Thanking you in anticipation,

Mrs. S. Wheeler

STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL

[bookmark: _GoBack]I give/do not give permission for my child…………………………………………………to sing carols on 4th and  6th December at the venues shown above and accept all the arrangements made by the school.

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………………………




